Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: FW: External: MPU Commission

From: Dave Luckow <Dave.Luckow@briess.com>
Date: November 11, 2022 at 11:48:00 AM CST
To: James Brey - D4 <jbrey@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: MPU Commission

Jim,

| have moved out of the City of Manitowoc to the Township of Manitowoc Rapids. Ordinance does not
allow non-resident to serve on the MPU Commission. | believe we have a joint meeting with the City
Council for the proposed hand off of WWTF but | don’t know exact date yet. That being said that will be
my last meeting.

Dave
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Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the
recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast
Ltd, an innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your
human generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here.

Be Alert !

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.



